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Dear Friends and Members; 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #61.  Just a reminder that 
the comments to the previous cases and the case histories for this submission will be on the 
official AMR web page at  http://www.amr-seminar.org.     
 
The deadline for submission of cases for the next seminar is the end of April, 2012.  

 
The following members are due for submission of cases for the next seminar: 
 
 
Volkan Adsay David Ben-Dor Ofer Ben-Itzhak 
Gerald Berry Franco Fedeli Thomas Colby 
Goran Elmberger Giovanni Falconieri Masaharu Fukunaga 
Thomas Krausz Thomas Mentzel Elizabeth Montgomery 
Cesar Moran Giuseppe Pelosi Santiago Ramon y Cajal 
Allen Gown Dominic Spagnolo Eduardo Zambrano 
Jonathan Epstein Alberto Marchevsky Paul Wakely 
 
 
I would like to welcome two new members to the AMR Club: Ady Yosapovich, M.D., from the 
Chaim Sheba Medical Center and University of Tel-Aviv, Israel, and Abbas Agaimy, M.D., from 
the Pathologisches Institut, Universitatsklinikum Erlangen, Nuremberg, Germany.  Both are 
experienced surgical pathologists practicing in large academic medical centers and I’m sure 
they will be able to contribute significantly to the diversity of the group. We look forward to 
their integration with the group and their participation in this exercise. 
  
Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my secretary, Vivian 
Schueler.  Her e-mail address is:  vschuele@mcw.edu.  Also please note that we will now need 
45 sets of glass slides per case. 
  
I hope you will all enjoy the enclosed cases, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
 
SS/vs 
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